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                February 14th  2021 
 
    We had a total of seven in attendance. 
    Presented information regarding new GSR's 
    Encouraged participation in Praasa and the 
    Pre Conference in April.    
                                                Thank You 
                                                    Todd W.   GSR School Chair 

 


